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8  Grade Move Up Ceremonyth

To be held on May 23, 2025, 9:30 AM 
Pleasant Valley Middle School

Parking will be available at the rear of the building. Please follow
the traffic directions given by security on the day of the event.

-Please be seated by 9:25AM

Please be advised that no large items will be
allowed in the ceremony space. 
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Go Bears!
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